
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am retired but I am very interested in the future of Australian jobs. 

Although subsidised the loss of income taxes would be a blow to our federal budget. 

As above but the major thing I believe the loss of skills would be almost impossible to 
replace. 

We waste so much money in foreign aid to people who don't even like us.. This money 
would be far better spent on assistance to a home grown industry. 

Kind Regards, 
John Hutchinson 
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